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Comments: I am opposed to this ski hill expansion due to the environmental impact it will have on the area.  It is

served via highway 61 (as the main transit route from the south) that is already congested during typical travel

periods.  In addition, I see zero benefit to the general public and only fuels to profitability of a selected private

party.  We need more wild open spaces, not more developed ski hills.


